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Comments: As an Alaska resident, I enjoy participating in many seasonal activities within the Chugach National

Forest. This could include mt. biking and camping in the summer and snow machining and skiing in the winter.

Limiting recreational opportunities is not a constructive way to manage the forest. The Chugach is not a wildlife

preserve and should not be treated as such. The Chugach should be accessible (within reason) to all seasonal

users. This includes both motorized and non-motorized travel.


